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Handing Out Water Program 

 at Al-Hidayah Mosque Kalianda Lampung 

On the 5th of July 2019, PT Krakatau Lampung Tourism 

Development (KLTD) as one of PT Bakrieland 

Development Tbk (Bakrieland)’s subsidiary that 

manages the Kalianda Lampung property, returned to 

continue their Handing Out Water CSR program. The 

program was launched as a means responding KLTD 

about the community’s needs in which their area has 

trouble accessing water through the wells through the 

Mosque and Islamic Boarding School at this moment had 

done this for the 3rd time this year. This time, the program 

was held through Masjid Al-Hidayah that’s located at 

Rejosari Village, Taman Agung Village, Kalianda, South 

Lampung. 

Implementing the third program, this was the result of 

KLTD working together with the Bakrie Amanah 

Foundation (YBA) as an implementation foundation for the Bakrie for Country (BUN) program. 

Representing KLTD, Mr. Dwi Prasetiyo as General Manager of Krakatoa Nirwana Resort gave his 

gratitude towards the mosque’s manager representative.  

 For Bakrieland, this is one of the activities implemented to build Corporate Sustainability through the “It’s 

About the People” pillar, mainly about building community development in the environmental sector. 

 

 

 

 


